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Welcome to WES! 
Thank you for visiting our website and our school. Waynesboro Elementary is home to 
the greatest staff and students anywhere in the world, and I know you’re going to love 
it here.   

The past couple of years have been great, and I’m thankful for the continued support of 
our great community. Our staff works hard everyday to support our students and their 
families. Please, feel free to reach out to us if you feel we can be of any help at all.   

Please feel free to contact me at the school or via email anytime.  If you use Facebook, 
you can see many updates on our Facebook page.  We also keep this website updated as 
much as possible with lunch menus, registration information, and other updates. 

WES is a fantastic place to be. Thank you for being a part of it! 

 

Steve Griggs 

Principal 

steve.griggs@waynetn.net 
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